
Comment from one parent at Warwick Academy, Bermuda to Mr David Horan, 

Secondary Principal after one parents seminar – 15 January 2016.  

 

 

Hi David,  

I have attended every parent session he (Lance King) has delivered in his last 

eight visits - mostly for reboots. The concepts he discusses (particularly ‘failing 

well’ and the emphasis on effort and attitude and independence) are brilliant 

and ideas to live by; it should be compulsory for every parent, every year. 

Perhaps compulsory for every new student’s family, and then maybe 

incentives for the rest…or perhaps tie it in with Parent Teacher nights….?  

Cheers,  

……………. 

 

 

 

Comment from one former student of Warwick Academy who attended one 

Art of Learning course delivered by Lance King in January 2006 – 9 years ago!  

 

 

12 January, 2016 

 Hi Mr. Horan, I just saw this article today and wanted to give you some 

feedback:  

http://www.royalgazette.com/article/20160121/ISLAND07/160129942 

 I still remember this guy and what he taught me!  

I use what he taught that one time every single day.  

I follow all of WA’s announcements and got excited all over again when I saw 

this article. Very happy to see WA has continued to use Lance.  

……....... 

http://www.royalgazette.com/article/20160121/ISLAND07/160129942

